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Dear Prof. Madden, 
  
Thanks a lot for the travel grant from The ISPRS Foundation. With the funding support, I was able to 
follow my supervisor Prof. Anthony Yeh to attend the conference. I have presented our paper titled “The 
Uncertain Geographic Context Problem in Identifying Activity Centers Using Mobile Phone Positioning 
Data and Point of Interest Data” and got some feedbacks to improve our paper. The conference is 
related to my research. I have learned more about the frontier of my research topic. I have met some 
big professors and talked with them. It is a great conference, and the experience is very informative and 
inspiring. I am very grateful to The ISPRS Foundation for the travel grant support. In the future, I hope 
one day I may also donate some money to help younger researchers. 
 

Finally, I have attached a photo for your kind reference. 
  
Thanks 

Best Regards,  
Joseph Xingang  
  
Department of Urban Planning & Design 

Faculty of Architecture, HKU 

 

 


